ssREELZ

Qctober 1, 2016

Christine Klumpp
Comcast Cable

One Comcast Center
1701 JFK Boulevard
50t Floor

Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear Christine,

The purpose of this letter is to certify that REELZCHANNEL, LLC is in compliance with the
Children's Television Act of 1990 and the FCC rules implementing the Act during the third
calendar quarter, ending September 30, 2016. In addition, REELZCHANNEL is in
compliance with the obligations for closed captioning as required by the FCC Rules and
Regulation.

If you have any questions regarding these documents, please feel free to contact me at
505.212.8750.

Th/anlk you’
John deGarmo
SVP Distribution

REELZ

3415 University Avenue West
St. Paul, MN 55114
reelz.com



